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Financial Overview 
 
Rilke Schule has budgeted for an enrollment of 480 students in the 2024-25 school year.  
That is an enrollment growth of almost 3%.  Despite the forecasted growth, our 
anticipated general fund budget from ASD is expected to be less than the current school 
year. This leaves Rilke Schule in the challenging position of providing our students, staff 
and community with the education and support they require while also considering the 
long-term fiscal stability of our school. Now is a great time for the Rilke Community to 
advocate for a permanent increase in the base student allocation. 
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